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Language on page 18 in HFC Proposed Rule Informational Guidebook is not clear. 

As currently written, it notes -1-Beginning January 1, 2024, all owners/operators of all sized
systems must maintain, at a minimum, the following records for a minimum of 5 years:-1- 

I assume this applies to all sized systems with a full charge greater than or equal to 50 pounds of a
high-GWP refrigerant per WAC language. 

Per this Guidebook language, it is unclear whether rulemaking requires no recordkeeping for
systems with a full charge less than 50 pounds of a high-GWP refrigerant.


